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To Whom it May Concern, 
 
My name is Anthony Holguin and I am a full time resident and property owner in Rhode Island. I am writing to 
express my opposition to bills 5108, 5109, 5048 and 5225 which will be heard tonight (2/2/23) as due to the 
already difficult situation many renters find themselves in right now enacting legislature that would make it 
harder for property owners to conduct business and get renters into their properties with the necessary 
assurances of protection of investment will only exacerbate the problem and reduce housing supply. 
 
Thank you, 
Anthony Holguin 


